6-7-17

President Lori Schmaltz called the regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order this 7 day of
June, 2017 at 7:05 pm. Council members Kim Meckle, Rachel Spear, and Karissa Gahner were also present.

Minutes of the 5-10-17 meeting were read and approved. Spear/Meckle. AlF

A quote of $350 to cover the ground, with weed barrier, under the bleachers at the ball diamond was obtained.
This would allow easier maintenance of the weeds, rather than moving the bleachers each time. Meckle
motioned to approve the quote, Spear 2". AIF

The broken hoops at the park have been under review of park board members and will be replaced.
Replacement options are being checked in to.

Estimates for dirt work around new playground equipment will be obtained. Schmaltz will obtain a quote for
grass seed that will be used this fall once dirt work is complete. The cement pillars on the north side of the
equipment will be left to protect against any motor vehicles entering the park, the cable that runs through the
section aligning with the equipment will be removed for ease of access to the handicap ramp. Gahner/ Meckle.
AlF

Angie Mack was consulted about appreciation signs to be placed on the equipment. She is going to more
closely assess the equipment and present a design to the park board.

The July meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on Wednesday, July 5", 2017, at 7:00 pm.

There being no further business, meeting adjorned at 7:47 pm upon motion Spear/Gahner. AlF



